Greetings Alison Blondheim,
The Session of the First Presbyterian Church of Loudonville is requesting that

Muskingum Valley Presbytery waive the Session term limit of no more than SIX

conservative years as outlined in the Book of Order G-2.0404 for Elder Doug Cowen.

Doug is currently on Session and will be finishing his sixth year at the end of

2024. We are asking that MVP allow him to serve an additional three years, ending

December 31, 2028. The reason for our request Is declining membership and not

enough people to serve.

Respectfully,

Janet Ayers (Clerk of Session)
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